
SENDING A SNACK FOR
YOUR STUDENT??

Reviewing our PUSD wellness policy we

would appreciate your help in providing

healthy snacks.  Some suggestions are:

string cheese, popcorn, low-salt

pretzels, fig newtons, or fruit & veggies.

Top Ramen, Taki’s & other high salt

chips are considered unhealthy. Please

also take into consideration portion

sizes, single size portions are preferred.

Sharing snacks between students is not

allowed.

Also, if you plan to send a treat or

cupcakes (mini) to school for your child’s

birthday please contact your child’s

teacher and make arrangements for the

best day/time to bring them in.  All food

items brought to share with other

students MUST be store bought.  We

appreciate your help with this.

PALERMO COMMUNITY
FESTIVAL

SATURDAY, September 11TH

FROM 7 A.M – 5 P.M.
Calling all Helen Wilcox Wildcats!
Palermo Community Council and

Volunteers for participation forms
email zanel2@yahoo.com or call

588-5576

REMINDER PARENTS:
BREAKFAST IS SERVED DAILY
IN OUR SCHOOL CAFETERIA!

If you are in need of insurance to
cover medical costs contact:

Medi-Cal/Healthy Families
1-800-880-5305

Drop off Procedures
Please review the following drop off
procedures for your child at school.  We
need your help to keep your children and
our school safe.  Every child is important
to us!  Please abide by the following drop
off procedures;

➢ The lane closest to the school is
the unloading lane. Please pull
up to the farthest point of the
curve.  Students should exit
from the passenger side of the
vehicle ONLY.

➢ Please do not leave your car
unattended in the unloading
lane.

➢ The middle lane is for cars that
are passing through. Do not
unload students from this lane.

➢ The lane closest to the visitor’s
parking is to remain clear for
those pulling in and pulling out
of parking spots.

➢ If you are dropping off and
walking your child to the school
for a meeting or signing into the
Preschool, please park in the
visitor’s parking spots.  If all
places are filled, park on the
street.

Please be careful, cooperative and
patient! Watch out for kids and cars.

➢

PICTURE DAY
Wednesday, October 13th!

.

REMINDER PARENTS
When signing your student
out early you will be asked
to show a picture I.D. until

staff members become
familiar with you. We want
to keep our children safe!!

Thank you for
understanding.

PLEASE NOTE:

There is no supervision on the

playground until 8:00am. Students

may be dropped off in front of the

school, after 7:50am and go straight to

the cafeteria. We want to keep our

children safe!

IMPORTANT DATES
Sept. 6– No School, Labor
Day

Sept. 17– Progress Reports
Oct4- Oct.8– No School,
Intersession
Oct. 13 – Picture Day

Wilcox Wildcat’s 3 B’s
Be respectful

Be responsible
Be safe

mailto:zanel2@yahoo.com

